
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Phased Re-Opening For the Primary School 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I hope that everyone is well and thank you for your continued support in engaging with the 
online learning.  As you will be aware, there has been updated guidance from the 
Government which we have used to enable you to make an informed decision about 
whether or not to send your child back into school.    
 
As long as the government continues to say it is safe, we will begin a staggered return for 
some pupils from Monday 8th June 2020 starting with Year 1 and Year 6 pupils as well as 
continuing provision for identified children including those of key workers.  
 
Pupils will receive a specific time to attend school each day. When they are on site, they will 
be placed into teaching groups of a maximum of 14 pupils allowing for sufficient spacing 
between pupils in classrooms.   
 
When pupils are on site, they will remain in the same room for the duration of their lessons.  
Pupils will not necessarily be placed with the same teacher they had before the enforced 
closure.  We will contact you again, after half-term, detailing the specific arrangements for 
your child’s return to school. 
 
In the meantime, we are following government advice to ensure the school site will be safe 
for all staff and children to return.  The safety and welfare of our pupils, staff and their 
wider families is our number one priority.  
 
Please keep using the online work and do not hesitate to contact us if you are experiencing 
any difficulties accessing it. 
 
Stay safe and we look forward to welcoming you back to school very soon. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
 


